Science jobs from Brigham and Women's Hospital - Harvard Medical School
Postdoctoral position(s) are available in the Molecular Genetic Research Unit (Director: Dr. Charles Lee) at Harvard Medical School and Brigham and Women’s Hospital, Boston in the area of bioinformatics and computational genomics. Our laboratory develops and applies state-of-the-art, molecular cytogenetic technologies to study the structure and organization of vertebrate genomes to understand human diseases and disorders. As part of this research unit, the Bioinformatics and Medical Diagnostics Team is primarily focused on developing analytical tools to facilitate the study of genetics, genomics, and systems biology in concert with biochemical experiments. Within this framework, the team also focuses on advancing personalized medicine and medical genetic diagnostic testing.

Current projects include the analysis of next-generation and whole-genome sequencing data to identify pathogenic mutations and subchromosomal genomic alterations; the development of new analytical methods to assemble complete genomes of humans and other model organisms; the development of experiments to predict the effect of copy number variation on specific metabolic pathways; and translation of molecular and array-based technologies into new clinical genetic diagnostic tests in the Center for Advanced Molecular Diagnostics at the Brigham and Women’s Hospital Pathology Department.

We are looking for computational biologists to both support and complement ongoing projects in the laboratory. Interested individuals must have or be close to obtaining a Ph.D. degree and have demonstrated a high level of research productivity through publication in top peer-reviewed journals. Candidates should have a strong background in bioinformatics, computational biology, biostatistics, evolutionary/population genetics, or related quantitative field. Extensive experience using statistical and programming languages (e.g. C++, PERL, Python, R, SAS) as well as a working knowledge of UNIX/Linux systems is required. Experience with analyzing next generation sequencing or microarray data would be desirable, but not essential. Our group is highly collaborative, and interested candidates must be able to work closely with an international team of scientists across a broad area of expertise.
Contact: xiaohuic@ece.ubc.ca. 
